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ROANOKE RAPIDS, NC (October 14, 2010)—Roanoke and Wildwood Clinics 
are now in-network for subscribers to Aetna and United Healthcare.
 “We are pleased to be a part of these coverage plans,” said Mary Pat Whaley, 
practice administrator at Halifax Regional.  “We joined these networks because of 
requests from residents in the area who wanted to use Roanoke and Wildwood 
Clinics.
 “By being in-network, Roanoke and Wildwood Clinics will be accessible and 
affordable to subscribers of Aetna and United Healthcare,” Whaley added.
 Roanoke and Wildwood Clinics offer medical services for the entire family, 
including minor emergencies and lab services.  Roanoke Clinic is located on the 
campus of Halifax Regional, and Wildwood Clinic is located at Lake Gaston on 
River Road.
 The Clinics are also in-network for other insurance carriers, including Blue 
Cross Blue Shield, Cigna, Cigna Medicare, Coventry/Great West, Humana Gold, 
MedCost, Carolina Access, Tricare and Unicare.  They also accept patients with 
Medicare and NC Medicaid.
 “In addition, our Clinics also have several affordable plans for individuals who 
do not have insurance,” said Whaley.  Those individuals should call the Physician 
Billing Office at (252) 535-8862 for more information.
 Whaley encourages everyone to select a primary care provider.  “The best 
way to gain access to healthcare services is to have a personal provider,” she said.  
“Your provider manages your care and ensures you receive the services you need, 
regardless of when you have health issues.”  
 

For more information, contact: 
Gail Wade
252 535-8111
gwade@halifaxrmc.org



Both Roanoke and Wildwood Clinics welcome new patients.  Call (252) 
537-9176, Option 4 for an appointment at Roanoke Clinic and (252) 537-9400, 
Option 1 for Wildwood Clinic.  Each Clinic is a service of Halifax Regional.

###

About Halifax Regional  
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 204 beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A 
non-profit organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more 
information, visit www.halifaxregional.org.


